
Highland Country Club Newsletter- MAY 2007 
Email- hcc@wisperhome.com 
Website- www.hccgolf.net 
 
Welcome New Members- Mike & Shari Ammann family; Craig & Leah Beiermann family; Justin 
Bolk; Dale & Deanna Frey family; Kyle Gehrig; Rich & Lisa Hargis family; Blake & Patti Kohlbrecher family; 
Jay & Renae Korte family; Nathan Korte; Craig & Jody Marti family; Steve & Lynn Ritchie; Brent & Whitney 
Sandberg family; Trent Schauster; Brandon & Julie Wade; Randy & Liz Wade; Juniors Shane Campbell, 
Katie Douglas, & Tenor Kapp.  
 
A Note from Mark- PLEASE repair your ball marks on the greens (fix one or two others also).  Un-
repaired ball marks take two to three weeks to properly heal, leaving behind unsightly, uneven putting 
surfaces. A repaired ball mark only takes half that time to heal.   
 
PLEASE pick up your broken tees (and one or two others also) from the tee boxes.  Broken tees wreak 
havoc on the mower blades, and cause unnecessary and unscheduled sharpening. 
 
& Lastly, PLEASE obey the Cart Path sign at the men’s tee box.  This time of year is touch & go with 
respect to the weather and allowing the 90-degree rule to be utilized. 
 

Friday Evening Couples Scramble- is scheduled for May 11th.  Come out no later than 5:30 
to sign up and play.  You may be paired with another couple, or you may have your own foursome.  If you 
have any questions, call Donna Howard.  
 

Memorial Day Tournament- is scheduled for Saturday, May 26th, & Sunday, May 27th (rain date 
of Monday, May 28th).  Registration forms are available on the website or the clubhouse bulletin boards.  
Jerry is looking for volunteers to help him run this very worthwhile and profitable tournament.  Contact 
Jerry Miller, Tournament Director with your questions or to volunteer your time.  The course will be closed 
to all golfers until approx. 6pm on Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Pool Opening Memorial Day Weekend- the pool will open at Noon on Saturday, May 26th.  
It will be open daily from Noon- 7pm through Labor Day.  Pool Parties are $100 (includes lifeguard) for a 2-
hour period, 7pm –9pm any day of the week.  Parties may be scheduled through the lifeguards, or email @ 
redtruckwine@gmail.com 
 

Junior Golf League- will start Friday, June 8th @ 8am.  All member’s children and junior members 
are welcome to attend.  Schedules and application forms will be available at the clubhouse and emailed in 
the near future.  Sign up deadline is Friday, June 1st.  Contact Matt and Missy Loyet for more details.     
 

June Family Picnic- Donna Howard, Social Director is looking for volunteers to help coordinate a 
Family Picnic for the last weekend in June.  If you would like to be a part of The Family Picnic Planning 
Committee, please come to the meeting on Tuesday, May 15th @ 7pm in the clubhouse dining room.   
 

Hole-In One- Congratulation to Jerry Miller for acing #5 on Monday, April 30th.  Witnessed by CW 
Taylor, Jim Scholl, & Dave Korte. 
 

Aluminum Cans- Thanks to all that have brought cans from home, and to those that use the can 
receptacles around the course.  The Jr. Golfers Thank You! 
 



Attention Men Golfers- Were you aware there is a “Hole-in-One Pool”.   Anyone making an Ace 
is entitled to the Ca$h collected to date.  To be eligible you must have paid your $5 and listed on the “Hole-
in-One Insurance” list.  See the bartender to sign up, or to check if you’re on the list.  Current amount is up 
to $205. 
  
Reserved Course Hours- The following times are reserved for league play, ladies day, men’s 
day, and Jr. golf league.  Tuesday after 4pm, Wednesday 8am through 2pm, Wednesday after 4pm, 
Thursday after 12 Noon, Friday 8am through 12 Noon.  Please respect the allotted time for these 
respective groups; the course is closed to all others.  
 
Sunday Morning Golf- Tee-times are required to play Sunday morning between the hours of 
7am-11am.  Signup sheet is at the bar.  Open to men and women.  After 11am the course is open to all for 
play.  
 

Clubhouse Hours- Monday –Friday, bar opens at 8am, Saturday/Sunday bar opens at 7am.  
Kitchen hours start at 11am everyday.  Posted closing hours will be determined in the next week and will 
be posted on the website and at the clubhouse.  
 
The board welcomes your comments and concerns.  We are here to do what is in the best interest for all club members.  If you 
have a concern, contact a board member or write and sign a note to the board with your concerns.  Your concern will be 
discussed at the next board meeting.  Better yet, we invite you to come to the board meetings.  All members are welcome.  The 
board meetings are held the third Wednesday of the month at the clubhouse starting at 7:00 pm. 
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